MEETING CANCELLATION
WORK STUDY SESSION OF THE
ROSEBURG CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE 1S HEREBY GIVEN that due to extenuating circumstances the Roseburg City
Council Work Study Session scheduled for Wednesday, March 1, 2023 has been

postponed to a later date. The next regular meeting is currently scheduled for March 13,
2023, at 7:00 p.m.
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